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The Corrie Forum 

Remember to check out our website: 

www.corrie.tameside.sch.uk  

To see this newsletter in colour on our website 
 

E-mail:     admin@corrie.tameside.sch.uk 

Tel:         0161-336-2242 

The Golden Rules 

We are kind and gentle  

We are prepared for the school day 

We work hard 

We look after property 

We listen to people 

Whole School  

attendance target 

for this year is 

97% 

This years attendance so far is 94.3% 

Dates for your diary 

Thursday 6th July– Year 2 into Juniors for lunch  

Thursday 6th July– Year 6 High school induction days 

Friday 7th July– Year 6 High school induction days 

Friday 7th July– Inset day  

Friday 14th July– PTA Summer Fair  

Friday 14th July– IMD Assembly 

Friday 14th July– Reports due out to parents  

Wednesday 19th July– Reception Class Assembly 

Thursday 20th July– Year 6 Show @ 6.30pm  

Tuesday 25th July– KS1 Certificate Assembly  

Wednesday 26th July– KS2 Certificate Assembly 

Thursday 27th July– Year 6 Prom  

Friday 28th July– Year 6 Leavers Assembly (Invite only) 

Year 5 News 

On Thursday, 8 pupils from year 5 attended Stockport Grammar School to do a big Maths competition against 

24 other schools from around Manchester. When we got there, we got split up into two groups and got given 

a warm up activity. The first round we were given 10 questions and the aim was for us to answer them all in 30 

minutes. The second activity was similar to a relay race, we got in line and all had to answer questions. The third 

and final round was that we got into partners and labelled ourselves ‘A’ & ‘B’ and we tried to answer as many 

questions correctly as possible. We didn’t win but we did get a Rubik’s cube for taking part. Overall, it was great 

day that we all enjoyed.   

 

Grace G- 5W 

Year 1 News  

The children have had an amazing Health and Sports Week. The children were amazing at everything, 

especially Bollywood dancing! We will now be getting ready for our class assembly on the 14th July. It 

will be our own retelling of The Little Mermaid. The script will be sent home soon. Please help your child 

to learn the lines. It will be lots of fun. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery News  

 

We have 15 hour places available in 

Nursery from September for 3 year 

olds.  Please let your friends and 

neighbours know about our Nurs-

ery which opens between 9 am and 

12 Noon, Monday to Friday. 

Thank you.  

ParentMail 

We hope that you are finding Parent-

Mail useful, remember you can 

download the Corrie App, to download 

the app search for Corrie Primary School 

Denton in either the Apple App Store or 

Google Play Store.  If you have any prob-

lems receiving messages please let us 

know in the School Office. 

Sports Week at Corrie! 
 

School was taken over by a wave of healthiness during Sports and Health week again this 
year. It was lovely to see so many parents and carers in school to watch and even join in with 
the wonderful activities we enjoyed throughout the week in what was, for the start of the week 
at least, glorious conditions. The week is a brilliant opportunity for the children to take part in 
so many activities that they would not usually have the chance to do and we are unique in 
how much we provide during our annual extravaganza of sport and health. This year, the chil-
dren were able to join in with and enjoy such brilliant opportunities as Climbing, Taekwondo, 
Gymnastics, Circus Skills, Tchoukball, Thai Boxing, Boxercise, Basketball, Boxing, Street 
Dance, Bollywood Dancing, Healthy Cooking and a range of other fantastic events. Unfortu-
nately, and probably predictably, the weather changed at the end of the week which meant 
that the KS1 and KS2 sports days had to be postponed until Wednesday 12th July (Weather 
permitting- fingers crossed!) We also completed our sponsored challenge to travel the dis-
tance from Manchester to London in aid of the One Love appeal. Thanks to all those who 
sponsored their children for this really worthwhile cause.  
 
During the week, we also celebrated the achievements of many of our children who have rep-
resented school in sporting endeavours this year in our Sports Presentation Assembly. The 
winners were as follows:  

Corrie Primary School. Footballer of the Year 2017. Makai Forde.  
Corrie Primary School. Fair Play Award 2017. Peaches Smith.  
Corrie Primary School. Most Improved Sports Person 2017. Ruby Reilly.  
Corrie Primary School. Key Stage 1 Sports Person of the Year 2017. Hanna Koziol. 
Corrie Primary School. Sports Person of The Year 2017. Thomas Holt.  
Corrie Primary School. Sports Person of The Year 2017. Finley O’Neill.  
Corrie Primary School. Sports Person of The Year 2017. Ruby Schofield.  
Corrie Primary School. Sports Person of The Year 2017. Mia Barcley.  
Corrie Primary School. Health Ambassador 2016/2017. Eden Frost.  
Corrie Primary School. Health Ambassador 2016/2017. Phoebe Percival.  
Corrie Primary School. Sports Ambassador 2016/2017. William Collins.  
Corrie Primary School. Sports Ambassador 2016/2017. Chelsea Chorlton.  

 
We also appointed next year’s Sports Ambassadors who will be Daniel Gotovac and Melody-
Rae Seagrave. Huge congratulations to all the children and let’s hope for another wonderful 
year of sport in 2017/2018! 



 

 

Message from the Head 

 

Its been a great start to the half term with sports and health week, all the children 

had a fabulous time trying out new sports and taking part in more familiar ones. 

Thanks to Jayne our school cook who helped in the afternoons with our healthy 

smoothie sessions. the children have enjoyed learning about healthy lifestyles. It 

was also really good to see so many parents in school to watch and support their 

children. We are still waiting for some dry weather so that sports days can take 

place for the Infant and Junior children, fingers crossed it will be soon. We have lots 

of events to look forward to before the end of this academic year please check 

the calendar to ensure that you don't miss anything. 

Mrs Cartledge 

 


